
Supporting local 
helicopter 
foundations
We are proud to have sponsored LifeLight for the three years 
running, and have recently acquired sponsorship donation toward 
our regional helicopter rescue groups and are proud to be 
supporting TECT Rescue Helicopter through Philips search and 
rescue Trust and Nelson Marlborough Rescue Helicopter Trust. We 
know only too well the need for these services and feel grateful we 
can give a little back to these foundations. This year, IFS Growth’s 
support for these heli rescue groups Tauranga and Coastal Bay of 
Plenty and the Nelson Marlborough communities, will help ensure 
the Rescue Helicopters are available this summer and throughout 
2021, to help you and your families stay safe and sound.
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